


In December 2018, your company received a request from AAPD and Disability:IN 
relating to the Company's participation in the 2019 Disability Equality Index (DEi). The DEi is a 
national, transparent, annual benchmarking tool that offers companies an opportunity to receive an 
objective score on their disability inclusion policies and practices, and identifies opportunities to 
leverage disability inclusion as a competitive advantage. 

Presently, there is a lack of information and disclosure by companies regarding their 
disability inclusion practices and policies. The DEi is an opportunity for investors to understand 
which companies are participating, how they rank, and their commitment to disability inclusion in 
their workforce. 

I strongly urge the Company to register to participate in the 2019 DEi by the January 31, 
2019, deadline at https://www.disabilityequalityindex.org/register. Your participation would 
provide investors with important information regarding the Company's inclusion of persons with 
disabilities in its workforce. 

For your convenience, here's a link to DEi's website: www.disabilityegualityindex.org. 
Alt�atively, you can directly contact the DElat info@disabilityegualityindex.org. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your favorable 
response. 

Thomas P. DiNapoli. 
State Comptroller 

Sincerely,

/s/


